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October 1, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

We have some important dates to add to your calendar. 
 

●​ School picture retakes are on Friday, October 3. 
●​ Parent Teacher Conferences are on October 9 and 10. There is an 11:30 am 

dismissal. After Care and Lunch will not be provided. 
●​ We do not have school on Monday, October 13.  It is Columbus Day/ Indigenous 

Peoples Day. 
●​ Mark your calendars now for Fall Fest! It is on October 25 from 12:00 pm until 

3:00 pm. It will be a highlight of the school year! 
 
We are celebrating Halloween on Friday, October 31!  We will also have Halloween 
parties, starting at 1:45 pm.  Regarding costumes, please keep the following in mind: 
 

●​ Weapons of any kind are not allowed  
●​ No masks, gory makeup, face paint, hair dye  
●​ Appropriate hats are allowed if they are part of their costume  
●​ Girls must have skirts knee length and should be worn with leggings/tights  
●​  No sleeveless shirts or tank tops are allowed 
●​  Costumes must allow for freedom of movement  
●​ Violent characters or costumes going against our Catholic beliefs are not 

allowed 
 

Please note that ALL volunteers for school activities must have Virtus accounts and 
have completed all safety requirements.  This includes parents volunteering for 
Halloween parties in the school. 
 
As we work through the school year, we have many opportunities for volunteers.  
Please note that families are expected to perform 7 volunteer hours between the start of 
the school year and Christmas break. 
 
 
Have a wonderful week. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 


